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Lou Mansolillo

From: Kenneth Diprete <kenneth.diprete@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 10:21 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: HR-5042

Dear Committee Clerk Mansolillo, 
I am writing in support of HR-5042, forcing payday lenders to follow the same rules other financial institutions must 
follow  
(no triple-digit interest rates).  Thank-you, 
Ken DiPrete 


